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EDGERTON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 24, 1992 MEETING 

The Edgerton Fire Protection District met September 24, 1992 ina 
special meeting at the Edgerton Fire Station. Meeting was called to 
order at 7:00 p.m. by President Jim Linsley. Present were: Clifford 
Swann, Jim Rusch, Dorothy Gunderson, David Viney, and Mark McGlenn. 

Building- 
Builder's Unlimited bid came in at $339,000, but approximately $125,000 
additional expenses would need to be added on for completion. 

Magill bid has been changed to $419,800.00 : 
plus 5,300.00 seam roo 

425,100.00 

Connors (Bassett) bid changed to $412,000.00 plus or minus 5-10% which 
is an unknown. 

Debco changed to $434,000.00 plus heating. 

Swann/Viney motion to accept Magill as our building contractor. Jim 
Linsley and Cliff Swann will meet with Steve Hart to draw up a 
contract. 

Swann/McGlenn motioned to have Dorothy Gunderson borrow an additional 
$175,000.00 from BANK ONE for the building. 

Enclosed is a schedule of full equalized evaluation of the district 
plus the breakdown of share and cost. 

Next meeting is October 1, 1992 at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall. 

Viney/Swann motion to adjourn. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Dorothy Gunderson 
Secretary


